
 

 

 

BICENTENARY OF THE EUCHARISTIC MIRACLE 

FEBRUARY 3, 2022 

 

 

To the leaders and contact persons 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

The International Common Formation Team presents to each of you its best wishes for this new 

year 2022.  

The 200th anniversary of the Eucharistic miracle that marked the beginning of our Family is 

approaching. This miracle took place at a time of great difficulty for our nascent Family. Today, 

our world is still shaken by the covid pandemic. It affects members of our Family. We are also 

witnesses to many painful situations of violence and misery of all kinds. But it is with faith, hope 

and gratitude that we want to celebrate this anniversary.  

To enable as many members of the Noailles Family as possible to experience a time of common 

prayer, we invite you to participate in a meeting by  

ZOOM on SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 5, at 2 pm Roman time. 

Link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82498332151?pwd=REdzYWk0d2RaMEh5ekdKdGc5YkJyZz09 

ID : 824 9833 2151 

Code: sfb 

We are aware that some members of the Family may not be able to connect, so we are attaching 

the text of the PowerPoint that will be presented. We would be grateful if you could make sure 

that it can be shared as widely as possible.  

May this anniversary be for all of us a time of great joy and thanksgiving.  

With our affection 

The international common formation team. 
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